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Inspection Services                                                                   Department of Urban Development  P. Samuel Hoffses
                                                                                  Joseph E. Gray, Jr.

Inspector of Buildings                                                                                                            Director

CITY OF PORTLAND
May 20, 1999

Habitat for Humanity of Greater Portland

P.O. Box 10505

Portland ME  04104

Attn:
Dan Elder

RE:
13 Mayo St. 

CBL:
022-J-012

Dear Sir/Madam:

On May 18, 1999 Lt. McDougall of the Portland Fire Department and myself inspected 13 Mayo St in regards to public safety and the structural condition of this building.

After our inspection, it is our opinion that this structure is a dangerous building as per state law 17 sec. 2851, and would constitute a very serious danger to the safety and life of anybody entering this building.  This building sustained this damage during a fire on February 26, 1999.

If you have any questions on this matter please call me at 874-8704.

Sincerely,

P. Samuel Hoffses

Building Inspector

City of Portland

cc:
M. Adelson, Director of Housing and Neighborhood Services


R. Bondeson, Housing Coordinator

389 Congress St  Portland, Maine 04101 (207) 874-8730  FAX  874-8949 TTY 874-8936


